Pioneer Thunder Homecoming Sign Up and Permission Slip 2019/2020

We are planning on marching in the Homecoming Parade on Friday, October 11th.  We are excited to be able to participate in this fun celebration of school pride again this year!  Football players should wear their jerseys, and cheerleaders should wear their uniforms. We will pick up students from Westfield Grade School at 1:00 PM to line up for the parade. We will meet busses from Coloma and Oxford to get those students that parents have noted will be marching with us as well. All students will be returned to their classroom teacher or their bus after the parade. Please see your child's teacher to sign them out. We will need a minimum of 10 parent volunteers to help keep the kids organized and safe during the parade.  
· Please note all areas of the form must be completed with parent signature for your student to participate.  To keep the highest level of safety for all the students, no exceptions will be made. 


Child's first and last name:   

Current grade:

Teacher’s name:

[bookmark: _GoBack]School location:

Are you able to volunteer for the parade: 



Parent/Guardian Signature                                                    Date

